


5C 
Interoffice Memorandum 

 

TO:  Carl Geffken, City Administrator  

 

COPY TO:  Jerry Walters, Director of Utilities 

  

FROM: Alie Bahsoon, Purchasing Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Purchase of Dump Truck 
 

DATE: October 5, 2018 

 

BID NO:  5611-531600 

 

 

Bids were solicited for the purchase a tandem axle dump truck for use by the Sewer Line Maintenance 

Division of the City of Fort Smith Utility Department. The lowest and acceptable bid received was from 

Carco International in the amount of $94,708.05. 

  

Due to the Consent Decree mandates, the Sewer Line Maintenance Division (Program 5611) of the Utilities 

Department has budgeted $134,733 for this purchase. As noted in the attached memorandum from Mr. 

Jimmie Johnson, this purchase is an addition to the Sewer Line Maintenance fleet.   

 

I recommend that the bids noted by enclosure on the attached bid tabulation be accepted.  

 

Please let me know should you have any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



5C 
Tabulation of Bids - City of Fort Smith  

Tandem Axle Dump Truck – Bid #5611-531600 

Vendor Year Make Model Delivery Terms Price 

Shipley Motor Equip. 

Fort Smith, AR 
2020 Mack 

Granite 64FR 

MHD 
July 2019 $108,557.98 

Carco International 

Fort Smith, AR 
2020 Navistar HV507 March 2019 $94,708.05  

Doggett Freightliner 

Van Buren, AR 
2020 Freightliner M2-112 April 2019 $99,999 

Peterbilt of Fort Smith 

Van Buren, AR 
2019 Peterbilt 348 May 2019 $102,078 

*All quoted with a Davis FMT 12-13.5 Dump Bed  

 

Bid Advertised: 09-15-18 

Bid Opened: 10-02-18   

 Bid Award 



INTER-OFFICE MEMO 

TO: Alie Bahsoon, Purchasing Manager DATE: October 10, 2018 
-

FROM: :rdhlmmie B. Johnson, PE, Deputy Director of Systems 

SUBJECT: Resolution Accepting Bid for the Purchase of a Tandem Axle Dump Truck 

The Utility Department's sewer system maintenance capability includes the ability to 
repair and replace our existing sewer collection lines. The addition of this large dump truck will 
allow more efficient removal of spoil material at larger excavation sites. Carco International' s 
bid of94,708.05 is below the $134,733.00 identified, for this purchase, in the 2018 Sewer Line 
Maintenance (5611) capital outlay budget. 

Should you or members of the Board have any questions or desire additional information, 
please contact me. 

Attachment 

pc: Jerry Walters, Utilities Director 
Carl Geffken, City Administrator 

Jeff Dingman, Deputy City Administrator 
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